
Roscoe Collegiate ISD Lone Star Governance Training 
 
Roscoe Collegiate ISD is excited to announce a third round of Lone Star Governance (LSG) 
training.  Since 2017, RCISD has maintained an LSG trained board.  In 2020, the board 
underwent new training with the appointment of two new board members.  Now, with board 
member elections around the corner and potentially four new board members entering public 
service, we are planning Lone Star Governance training for the four unseated candidates, the 
Superintendent, district and campus admin, and any community members who would be 
interested in attending.  This training will take place on Friday and Saturday, April 16th and 
17th, 2021. 
 
Founded on research, LSG is a continuous-improvement model for governing teams—boards in 
collaboration with their superintendents—who choose to focus intensely on only one primary 
objective: Improving Student Outcomes 
 
The purpose of Lone Star Governance is to provide coaching and support, through a continuous-
improvement framework, for school governing teams that choose and commit to intensely 
focusing on the objective to improve student outcomes. Lone Star Governance accomplishes this 
intense focus through tailored coaching aligned to the five pillars of the Texas Framework for 
School Board Development: Vision, Accountability, Structure, Advocacy, and Unity. In addition 
to the primary focus on improving student outcomes, Lone Star Governance provides systems for 
governing legal and fiscal responsibilities. 
 
Community members are welcome to join us for the entire two-day training.  If you would like to 
attend, please click the following link and complete the short survey.  
https://forms.gle/fX4P6jidTLWSBeY57 
 
If you cannot attend the full two-day training, perhaps you would be interested in hearing our 
seated board members present the current RCISD Board Goals for Student Outcomes.  This 
presentation will take place at 1:00 on April 17th.  Please RSVP for the board presentation only 
by clicking the following link: https://forms.gle/TVLXbhKwaR589jPd9 
 
Please note that both days of training are considered open meetings, and you are welcome to 
arrive on the day of the training to participate without prior notice to school staff.  Prior notice 
just helps us better plan for your attendance.  We invite you to come and learn along with us! 


